
Report from Stoke Prior Village Hall 2024/25 

A successful year with many extra events to compliment the regular activities.   

Long standing Jenny Pipes Morris dancing and Jamie’s fitness class continued weekly, with Carpet 
Bowls alternate Tuesdays through the winter. First Friday pub nights have continued throughout the 
year.  Seven Flicks in the Sticks - 3rd Friday of each month with 2 Saturday Matinees.  England XI 
Euros football screenings with a summer BBQs were highly successful,  these helped pay for the 
bar, fridge and TV licence.  Race night was again highly successful as was the annual music quiz.  
The Goodfella live singer was very well received and thoroughly enjoyed by all those who attended.  
The Six Nations Rugby brought together between 12 and 16 people to enjoy games on the big 
screen and good performances from the England XV. 

Finances are in a healthy state with online banking now well established & income from 
investments now more than covers the insurance and utilities bills. 

The new notice board was erected and thanks go to the Parish Council for their contribution which 
was greatly appreciated. 

All in all an excellent year for the Village Hall.  The Chairmen & Trustees have worked hard for our  
community with a interesting & varied programme throughout the year, at the same time they have  
kept the finances in very good order.  

Well done to all those involved you are much appreciated. 

Janette Fullwood. 


